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Sent: Friday 4 February 2022 15:58
To: CARBON BUDGET CONSULTATION
Subject: Re letter to Minister.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside.ofithe orgarilsation. Dojhotclick links or apen attachmerits
unlessiyou recogniseithe senderand Know thelcontentis safe.

| am disturbed by the exclusion of aviation and shipping from the Carbon Budget system because these two items
contribute greatly to the world quantity of CO2 generated. | presume that these are excluded because the rules and
regulations relating to them are embedded in international treaties and so cannot be altered by one country acting
alone; the disturbing aspect of the letter is that there is no reference to a mechanism or any suggestion that aircraft
or shipping can or should be brought into the system of CO2 control.

It will be totally impossible to meet the world's climate change and environmental goals and needs unless all sectors
contribute their fair share.

| request that a paragraph be inserted in the letter to take account of these important inconsistencies.

Faithfully,




